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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #5 
Request for Proposal No. 2435204 

Contact Water Pond Relocation at the Sechelt Landfill 
Date: October 7, 2024 
Item No.1 1.3 Submissions of Proposals: Closing time   

Question: Would the Regional District consider a one (1) week extension to close the 
RFP on October 17, 2024 at 3:00 pm? 

Answer: Yes, please see Amendment No.3. 

 


